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Patino, Jorge R

From: Emilio Perez <tuiwarehouse@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 4:09 PM
To: Patino, Jorge R
Subject: FDEP Financial Assurance Approval for Forever Recycling LLC
Attachments: ForeverRecy01.pdf

 Forever Recycling LLC 
246 East Main Street 
Pahokee, Fl.  33476 
Phone: (561) 924-9250 
Fax:     (561) 924-9252 
 
October 8, 2015 
 
Mr. Jorge Patino, P.E. 
Air and Waste Section 
Division of Environmental Public Health  
 
Dear Mr.  Patino, 
 
Per your request,  I am forwarding the site approval letter by the Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection, Mr. Tor JM Bejnar, Environmental Specialist, Solid Waste Financial Assurance Dept. 
I understand this is the final process and we should receive the License in approximately 1 to 2 weeks,   Thank 
You for your assistance during this process and if you happen to need further assistance 
 with this matter, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
Emilio Perez. 



 

www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr 
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Bob Martinez Center 
2600 Blair Stone Road  MS 4548 
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Rick Scott 
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Jonathan P. Steverson 
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October 8, 2015 

Via e-mail:  tuiwarehouse@yahoo.com 

Mr. Emilio Perez 

President 

Forever Recycling LLC 

246 East Main Street 

Pahokee, Florida  33476 

Re: WACS 102298 – Forever Recycling 

Dear Mr. Perez: 

I reviewed the documentation submitted to demonstrate financial assurance for the 

above referenced facility and find it is in order.  Lexon Insurance Company performance 

bond number 1096008, effective September 5, 2015, is in the amount of the Palm Beach 

County approved closing cost estimate of $2,800.00, dated July 26, 2015.  In addition, 

your Salem Trust Company standby trust fund agreement, entered into as of September 

22, 2015 and identified with account number 3015030349, is acceptable with the 

attached note concerning you being President of Forever Recycling LLC.  Therefore, the 

Forever Recycling facility is in compliance with the financial assurance requirements of 

40 CFR Part 264, Subpart H, as adopted by reference in Rule 62-711.500(3), Florida 

Administrative Code, at this time. 

Please contact me at (850) 245-8743 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

Tor JM Bejnar 

Environmental Specialist 

Solid Waste Financial Assurance 

cc: Solid Waste Financial Coordinator, DEP/Tallahassee 

 Amede Dimonnay, DEP/Southeast District 

 Laxmana Tallam, Palm Beach Co. Health Dept. 

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/WASTE/CATEGORIES/SWFR

